
You're Invited to Our Casual Webinar! 

Hey there, students! 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming casual webinar titled "Exploring New Horizons: 

Your Future Awaits!". Join us for an engaging session where we will discuss various career 

paths, tips for success, and how to make the most of your university experience. 

Details: 

• Date: April 15, 2023 

• Time: 4:00 PM - 5:30 PM 

• Platform: Zoom (Link will be provided upon registration) 

Don't miss this chance to gain valuable insights and to ask questions you may have. Whether 

you're a first-year or a senior, there's something for everyone! 

To register, please click the link below: 

Register Now! 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best, 

The Career Services Team 

registration_link_here

